
February 25, 2022 
 
 
Notice to Potential Proposers: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

MY JOURNEY HOME  
RFI NUMBER 705-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to notice potential Proposers that answers to 
questions have been released for Request for Information (RFI) 705-SH for My Journey 
Home: 
 
Please see Attachment 1 (Questions and Answers Matrix) to this Bulletin No. 2. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Sergeant Stephen Bevan at 
ssbevan@lasd.org. 
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